
Changes to syllabus item 8A2 in the electrical safety section at Foundation, 
Intermediate and Full level. 

Changes to The IET Wiring Regulations (BS7671), now at 18th edition affect syllabus item 
8A2 in the Safety section in all three levels of the examination syllabus. 

There will be consequent changes to the training books which will be advised on the RSGB 
booksextra page, https://rsgb.org/main/blog/publications/books-extra/ 

The EMC Committee have just updated  EMC Leaflet7-v4-Earthing-and-the-Radio-Amateur-
Basic to reflect those changes. 

 

The immediate effect of these changes are that: 

Questions on Intermediate syllabus section 8A2 will not be asked since it is no longer 
correct. 

Questions on the third paragraph of Foundation 8A2 may be withdrawn. 

Questions on the third paragraph of Full 8A2 may be withdrawn. 

The advice in the course books will be revised shortly. 

Candidates will not be disadvantaged by these changes. 

A review of the syllabus will take place later this year and any changes to this or other parts 
of the syllabus will be notified in due course with a six month lead time prior to them being 
examinable. 
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